Deer Lake Association - 2023 Dues Notice Clarification

Deer Lake Board <krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com>
Sun 3/5/2023 7:24 PM

To: glynt@hotmail.com <glynt@hotmail.com>

Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

By now, all Association Members should have received the spring
mailing that consists of the March 2023 Newsletter, 2023 Draft Budget
and the 2023 Dues Notice. In the newsletter, it incorrectly stated for
members to return their 2023 Homeowners Association Dues notice in
the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope. This statement was
made in error and was a residual statement from the 2022 newsletter
used last spring when the Association provided a stamped envelope to
encourage members to provide their dues along with the Membership
Input Form. My apologies for this mistake, it was not caught during the
proofing of the spring 2023 newsletter.

To clarify, the Association typically does not provide postage for the
submission of the annual dues payment. Association members can
either mail in their dues, at their expense, to Deer Lake Association, P.O.
Box 35992, Albuquerque, NM 87176 or bring your payment to the Spring
Association Meeting being held on Saturday, March 25, 2023 from 10am
to 12pm at the North Domingo Baca Multigenerational Center (2nd floor,
Room #5) located at 7521 Carmel NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113.

If there are any questions regarding this clarification please let me know.
Thank You,

Krystal Rodriguez
Secretary/Treasurer



